
                                       
Monday January 16 - Black Excellence Day 
                             - PAC Krispy Kreme Donut fundraiser notice home 

Tuesday January 17 - Hold and Secure/Lock Down Drill
                                 - Toonie Tuesday Weekly PAC Fundraiser
 
Wednesday January 18 -  PAC Meeting (zoom) @ 6:30pm

Tomsett Elementary
Week at a Glance -

Jan 16-20, 2023

Black Excellence Day

Upcoming
Events
PAC Movie Night - Feb 10 
Conferences, 1:45 pm dismissal
          - Feb 15 and 16 
Pro-D Day - No School for 
           Students - Feb 17 
Family Day Holiday - Feb 20 

This day is to rejoice Black history,
learn about Black stories, Black art,
and Black people, and a day to stand
in solidarity with Black Canadians. 
www.blackexcellenceday.ca

For More
Information:

@TomsettSchool (Twitter)
tomsett.sd38.bc.ca (Website)

Thursday January 19 - PAC Hot Lunch
                                    
                                                                  Friday January 20   -   

Year of the Rabbit, January 22
 



January 22, 2023 marks the Year of the Rabbit in the
Lunar calendar.  Tomsett students are participating in
various Lunar New Year activities, including with the
group LunarFest 2023. Divisions 6, 15, and 16 created 
 t-shirt prints with persimmon juice as colour dye!

LunarFest 2023



The PAC will continue to collect refundable drink
containers as a fundraiser to support Tomsett
Elementary students.  Please save your drink
containers and drop them off at the school! 

Refundable Drink Container
Drive Continues in 2023!



As shared this past fall, the Student and Family
Affordability Fund is designed to assist families who
require financial assistance with school-related costs
in the following areas: 
 
· school and course fees 
· school supplies and course materials 
· field trips 
· school-related extracurricular opportunities 
· clothing and footwear required for sports and
school activities 
 
The additional funding is also used to support school
meal programs and other nutritional supports for
students. 
 
Please reach out to Mike Murray, Tomsett Principal, if
you are in need of assistance. As always, all requests
will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be
respected. We want to work with our families to
ensure that our students, your children, have
everything they need in order to be successful at
school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can
help. 

Student Affordability Fund


